
Red Bow Month and Muscular Dystrophy Queensland 
 
For 32 years, our school has stood alongside Muscular Dystrophy Queensland, embodying our school value of service through unwavering 

commitment to those living with neuromuscular conditions. Our annual Year 11 Red Bow Day event is more than just a fundraiser—it is a 

testament to the compassionate hearts of our students, who actively contribute to providing essential equipment, services, and support for 

individuals facing significant daily challenges through their CBD fundraising. This year, our Year 11 students once again led this initiative with 

energy and empathy, raising over $17,000 and awareness to inspire hope for those living with degenerative muscular diseases. 

It was a privilege to attend an event at Queensland Government House this week to acknowledge the extraordinary work of Muscular Dystrophy 

Queensland (MDQld) and the impact of our long-standing partnership. It is very humbling that our collective efforts have been nominated by 

MDQld for the Queensland Philanthropy Awards—a recognition of the generosity, advocacy, and action that define our school community. This 

nomination is not just about what we have given; it is a celebration of the way our students live our 2025 school theme Inspire Hope with 

Compassionate Hearts, using their time, and energy to support those experiencing challenges.  

 

   
 

https://mdqld.org.au/
https://queenslandgives.org.au/philanthropy-week/philanthropy-awards/


 


